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What voter corruption are we afraid of?  I have seen no evidence of a higher 

incidence of voter corruption resulting from the Oregon vote by mail process.   Surely 

the vote by mail process can be vetted as confidently as the vote in person process.  

The Oregon vote by mail process has a long history of success and is proven to be a 

valid way to vote.  Simply it encourages the highest level of voter participation.  We 

don’t need to step backwards in time to preserve our voter rights.  We don’t need SB 

210.  Let’s focus more on something that needs fixed. 


